
Vision: Our vision is that our students will be globally competitive.

Mission: Our mission is to produce students that excel academically, technically, socially, and emotionally. 

At Miller we are Rocking the 3Rs!:

1. Be Respectful 2.  Be Responsible 3. Remember Safety

Mrs. Elizabeth Johnson, Principal                Mrs. Amanda Miliner, Assistant Principal            Mrs. Katina Gibson, Assistant Principal for Instruction
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Please sign and return bottom portion only if you have any comments, questions, or suggestions.  Thank you!  
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Important Dates

Miller Elementary Newsletter 2019

BPI Fall School Picture Day
Friday, September 6th!

Pick out your best outfit and get ready for Fall 
picture day! Look for order forms in your 

child’s agenda. 
All children will be photographed whether 

you buy a package or not. This picture will be 
in the yearbook at the end of the year.

Make plans now to attend our 

Parent Academic Information Night 
Monday, September 16th at 6pm in the cafeteria!

(formerly titled Help with Homework workshop)

o Parents will learn about grade level homework 
guidelines and expectations.  

o Staff will be available to help parents understand 
reading and math strategies in order to help their 
child.

o Free resources will be available to help with 
reading, writing, and math.

Sept. 2 Labor Day Holiday
Sept. 4 Progress Reports Go Home
Sept. 6 BPI Fall Pictures
Sept. 9 Grandparents’ Day Booknic
Sept. 12 Kindergarten Parent University
Sept. 16 Parent Academic Info Night 

6pm
Sept. 16-30 Fall Fundraiser
Sept. 26 EIP Parent Night 6pm

Grandparents’ Day Booknic

Monday, September 9th, 2019

In honor of Grandparent’s Day, we are inviting 
all grandparents to have a “picnic” and read a 
book with their grandchild during their regular 

lunchtime! 

Sack lunch tickets are on sale in the cafeteria 
now through Sept. 5th for only $3.75 each. 

Feel free to bring your own lunch and/or your 
favorite book to read with your grandchild. 
(Books will also be available to choose from 

here at the school).



Coffee & Curriculum

Tues., October 1st at 6pm in the cafeteria
(formerly titled Reading, Writing, & Math Wksp.)

Make plans now to join us Tues. October 1st immediately 
following the Parent Action Team Meeting.

Parents will gain an understanding of their child’s reading, 
writing, and math abilities as well as learn strategies to 

help them help their child improve in those areas.

Staff will be available to answer parent questions.

*Please sign and return the front portion of the newsletter if you have any comments or suggestions.

News From the Art Room...
Mrs. Weaks is now selling pencils 
with colorful character erasers for 
only $1.00! Students may shop 
8:30-9:00am, between classes, & 
3:00-3:15pm. 

Proceeds will help buy art supplies 
for the art room.

Mrs. Weaks

At Miller, we encourage parents to be as involved as possible with their child’s education. The Parent 
Resource Room has Title I information, parent resources, a parent lending library, and now since we are 

housed in the media center we have even more computers for parent use!

The Parent Lending Library is filled with books with exciting titles that encourage families to read with their 
children.  Spanish titles are available as well!  Come by and check out all of the FREE resources available to 

help your child with reading, writing, and math!  If you need more information please contact Natarsha 
Williams.

478-929-7814 ext. 55282 or Natarsha.williams@hcbe.net

Make plans now to attend our 

Parent Action Team Meeting
Tues., October 1st @ 5:30pm in the cafeteria!

This is your opportunity to give input and feedback on 
our Title I program and activities that we have going on 

here at the school. We need you!

This is the only Parent Action Team meeting we will have 
this year but your input and feedback is always  welcomed!  
See the Title I page on our school website to give feedback, 
contact the Parent Engagement Coordinator or leave your 

suggestions in the suggestion box in the front office.

Blasting Ahead 
Oct. 1 Parent Action Team 5:30 pm
Oct. 1 Coffee & Curriculum 6pm
Oct. 7-14 Fall Break (no school)
Oct. 17 Kindergarten Parent Univ. 5:30pm
Oct. 17 Report cards go home
Oct. 22 Skate Night
Oct. 28-Nov.1 Red Ribbon Week


